HOOGHLY MOHSIN COLLEGE

NOTICE

No. 286/2025 Date: 09/10/2025

It is hereby notified that those who have selected by the University of Burdwan in the
Post Graduate Courses of Hooghly Mohsin College and could not turn up for Physical
verification of their original documents on 09" October, 2025 are asked to be present
for the same on 13" October,2025 from 12 Noon to 2 P.M. positively following the
instruction of our earlier notice no. 283/2025 dt. 04-10-2025 which was published in our

college website.
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